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M I N U T E S 
April 7, 2009 

                Members Present          Others Present 

Mr. Donovan McLaurin, Chair                Mr. Tom Lloyd, Director 
Mrs. Lori Epler, Vice-Chair     Mr. Grainger Barrett, County Attorney 
Mr. Walter Clark       Mrs. Laverne Howard 
Mr. Roy Turner                                                                                              
Mr. Harvey Cain, Jr.       
Ms. Patricia Hall        
Mr. Garland Hostetter  
          
 

I. INVOCATION AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
Vice-Chair Epler delivered the invocation and led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 
II. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 17, 2009 

 
Mr. Turner made a motion to accept the minutes as submitted, seconded by Mr. Clark. 
Unanimous approval 
 

III. PUBLIC HEARING ITEM 
 
CONSIDERATION OF THE CUMBERLAND COUNTY 2030 GROWTH VISION PLAN AND 
THE LAND USE POLICIES PLAN, BOTH DOCUMENTS ARE INTENDED TO GIVE 
DIRECTION TO ALL COUNTY AND MUNICIPAL GOVERNMENTS WITHIN CUMBERLAND 
COUNTY IN REVIEWING DEVELOPMENT PROPOSALS, PLANNING GROWTH-RELATED 
FACILITIES AND SERVICES, PREPARING STANDARDS AND REGULATIONS, WORKING 
TOGETHER ON GROWTH MANAGEMENT ISSUES, AND ESTABLISHING APPLICABLE 
BUDGET AND WORK PROGRAM PRIORITIES.  
 
Vice-Chair Epler made a motion to recommend approval of the 2030 Growth Vision Plan 
and Land Use Policies Plan and forward to the Board of Commissioners, seconded by 
Mr. Hostetter. Unanimous approval 

 
IV.    DISCUSSION 

 
Mr. Lloyd advised the Board that the 2030 Growth Vision Plan and Land Use Policies Plan will 
go to the Commissioners’ on April 20, 2009. Prior to that meeting he will  
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present how the two plans will work together and would like for Chair McLaurin, Vice-Chair 
Epler, and Mr. Morris, who served on the Task Force, to be present at the presentation in the 
event that the Commissioners’ have any questions and as a show of support from the Planning 
Board.   

    
V.    FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

 
DIRECTOR’S UPDATE 
 

VI.   ADJOURNMENT 
 
          There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 

 
 


